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In the two years since we bought our house in SE Portland we have had our property 

vandalized and house less people coming up on our porch trying to sleep, claiming 

this was their house. My partner was rushed up on one morning while getting the mail 

by two house less people who camp on the street near by saying that this was their 

house, luckily I could hear his yelling and came to help. This issue is priority one for 

us in our continued lives in Portland. As two people who own a home and who are 

taxed at some of the highest rates in the country, we expect our money to be used to 

make us safe and our community clean.  


